Holiday Stockings for Deployed Military

Karen Jennings, founder of
the Military Support Group
of NJ Inc., spoke about her
organization's work
throughout the year on
behalf of active-duty
deployed Troops and
Military Families.

Thirty attending members and
two guests assembled 93
stockings, which Karen took
with her to be delivered for the
holidays. We made $77 on the
raffle of 2 baskets.

Assembly Line in action: Fill, Add Card, Pin shut, Pack for Transport
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